
From: mark inglis  
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 7:00 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: GTA West Corridor 
 
To the York Region Council 
 
We were very anxious about the recent vote by our municipal council with regard to support of 
continuing with the GTA West Corridor study and implementation. We were most relieved when the 
vote came through agreeing to the motion not to support GTA West Corridor, a motion by our local 
councilor, Marilyn Iafrate. Now our concern is the vote by York Region Council, on which are the 
councilors from Vaughan who want a continuation of the unnecessary transportation folly of Highway 
413 and elimination of farms and open space near to the urban centres. Caledon, Mississauga and 
Vaughan have denied support to the province. It is York Region Council's obligation to its constituents 
and municipalities to also vote against the vast expenditure and against the potential environmental 
damage to the Oak Ridges Moraine. 
 
There are more innovative methods to achieve an economic revival for our province! 
 
 
--  
Mark Inglis 


